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12 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

 
 

 
Parent Governor Election 

I am writing to inform you of the result of our election for parent governor(s). 

Elected: Mrs Sinéad Fox & Dr Nuala McNair  

We would like to thank all those who put their name forward and took the time to 
complete candidate statements and for those of you who voted. Details of the number 
of votes cast can be obtained on request from: 

Mrs N J Brady, Clerk to the Governors 
All Saints Catholic High School 
Granville Road 
Sheffield  
S2 2RJ 

If you would like to be considered in another capacity as one of our governors at a 
later date, please contact Mrs N J Brady by telephone 0114 2743537 or email 
n.brady@allsaintslearning.co.uk .  

Alternatively, do consider looking for vacancies in other schools, our feeder schools 
are keen to recruit Foundation Governors and again Mrs Brady can help put you in 
touch with them. Or, for further support with this, register your interest with Governors 
for Schools. The service is free and they help to partner volunteers with local schools 
who are recruiting for new governors: 

www.governorsforschools.org.uk 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
S P Pender 
Headteacher and Returning Officer 
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